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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO   :    THE DIRECTORS 

        EMB, FMB, MGB, BMB, LMB, ERDB and attached agencies 

 

      THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTORS 

      DENR Regions 1, 2, 3, 4A, 4B, 5, 6, 7, 8, 9, 10, 11, 12, 13, CAR and NCR   

                                                                   

FROM             :    THE UNDERSECRETARY FOR LEGAL, ADMINISTRATION, 

HUMAN RESOURCES, AND LEGISLATIVE AFFAIRS 

 

SUBJECT       : SUBMISSION OF DENR INFRASTRUCTURE PROJECT 

PROPOSALS CY 2023 

          

DATE   :    

 

 

In line with the Special Order No. 2021-379 dated 15 July 2021 relative to the 

Reconstitution of the DENR Building Construction Management Committee (DBCMC), the 

DENR aims to ensure proper implementation of all infrastructure projects of the Department. 

 

In connection with the DBCMC, this Office is requesting your respective offices to submit 

Infrastructure Project Proposals CY 2023 to the Policy and Planning Service thru the General 

Services Division (GSD) on or before 31 January 2022. Further, please attach pertinent technical 

documents as discussed in the DBCMC Kick-off Meeting conducted last 19 January 2022.  

 

For inquiries and/or clarifications, you may contact telephone no. 8929-6626 loc. 2284 and 

look for Ar. Katrina Carla I. Catapang or Engr. Randy L. Tiin of the Building and Grounds 

Maintenance Section (BGMS) – GSD / DBCMC-TWG Secretariat. 

   

 

 

                 

                                                                                ATTY. ERNESTO D. ADOBO, JR., CESO I           
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